
 

 

URGENT WORKS: Elizabeth Street at Franklin Street and Therry 
Street 

11 January 2024 

Elizabeth Street Sewer Upgrade Project 

To cater for growth in Melbourne’s CBD, Greater Western Water is constructing a new sewer 

in Elizabeth Street between Lonsdale and Victoria streets. The project is being delivered for 

Greater Western Water by Rob Carr Pty Ltd.  

Why are works required? 

Works are required at these locations to prepare critical sewer pipe connections, in order to 

minimise risks when the connections are installed in February 2024. These works are 

essential for the timely completion of the project. 

What are we doing at Franklin Street? 
Works will be undertaken on Elizabeth Street at Franklin Street (site E4 – see map overleaf) 

starting on Thursday 11 January 2024. These works are expected to be complete by 

Thursday 25 January 2024 at the latest, at which point the work site will be shut down 

and normal traffic conditions will be restored. 

Work at this location will then resume in late February 2024, and is expected to be 

complete by mid-March 2024. 

What are we doing at Therry Street? 
Works will be undertaken on Elizabeth Street at Therry Street (site E5 – see map overleaf) 

starting on Monday 15 January 2024. These urgent works are expected to be complete 

by Thursday 25 January 2024 at the latest, at which point the work site will be shut down 

and normal traffic conditions will be restored. 

Work at this location will then resume in late February 2024, and is expected to be 

complete by mid-March 2024. 

What to expect during these works  
• Work will take place between 7am and 5pm Monday to Friday. 

• The works will include cutting and laminating the sewer pipe, as well as backfilling. 

• Vehicles will be unable to travel north along Elizabeth Street, between Latrobe Street 

and Therry Street. 

• When site E4 is active, southbound vehicles on Elizabeth Street will be unable to turn 

right into Franklin Street. 

• Loading zones will be maintained by traffic controllers during work hours. 

• Construction is expected to have minimal impact to pedestrian crossings and paths 

at these locations. 



 

 

Need more information? 

Thank you for your patience during these works. For more information about this project 
or to register for email updates, scan the QR code or visit: 
yoursay.gww.com.au/elizabeth-st  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:  

  
Email: ElizabethStreet@smec.com 

Customer service: 13 44 99 (24 hours) 
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